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April 8, 2024

350- 6
Legal Dept. B0

One Larkin Center
Yonkers, NY 10701-7076

Contractual Name Change Notice

Dear Valued Partner
Attn. Legal Department:

We are thrilled to announce that, effective April 1, 2024, Maxim Healthcare Staffing Services, Inc.
and Maxim Physician Resources, LLC (together, “Maxim”) changed their names to Amergis
Healthcare Staffing, Inc. and Amergis Locum Tenens, LLC, respectively (together, “Amergis”™).

We also updated our principal place of business to: 7223 Lee DeForest Drive, Columbia, Maryland
21046. Our legal entity composition has not changed; we will continue to operate under the same
tax identification numbers and perform under our current staffing agreements.

You are receiving this letter because you are party to an active staffing agreement or recently
utilized Maxim staffing services. Please treat this letter as a formal notice of name change for
contractual purposes. To the extent your consent to this name change is contractually required,

we will deem such consent to have been provided unless we receive a written objection by

April 30, 2024,

Amergis continues the mission of serving our clients and communities by connecting top talent to
work that matters. If you’d like to hear more about Amergis’ personalized workforce solutions,
have any questions, or would like to receive any additional information, please reach out to your
Ametgis point of contact. We appreciate your business and look forward to our continued
partnership.
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